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From: Philip Hearn (Councillor) < >  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:32 AM 
To:  
Subject: Re: Review live on Monday 
 
Hi Stephen 
 
No serious issues but some thoughts below. 
 
I believe that the polling locations at Chorleywood South and Maple Cross and Chorleywood North and Sarratt could 
do with a review. 
 
Chorleywood South has three polling stations, St Andrews, Bullsland Hall and Heronsgate all within very close 
proximity. Some residents are confused about where to go, especially those at the top of Quickley Lane whose 
polling station is not the one on the road they live on. I think these could be rationalised, probably to just one. 
 
In Chorleywood North and Sarratt a very large area is covered by the Sarratt polling station. Considering Heronsgate 
has a polling station for around 70 houses then it would seem that another polling station probably on Chandlers 
Cross would be useful. 
 
Thanks 
 
Philip  
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 


